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MANY THREADS, ONE COMMUN

December 12, 2020

Gaston County Commissioners

c¢/o Staci Jimison, Deputy Clerk

PO Box 15798

Gastonia, NC 28053

Re: ETJ Planning & Zoning Board Appointment

Dear Ms. Jimison,

The Belmont City Council reappointed Walter Dixon as the ETJ representative of the Planning
and Zoning Board for a three-year term on December 2, 2020.

Please feel free to contact me at sdehart@cityofbelmont.org or 704-901-2065 if you have any
questions.

Regards,

Aoy Lo

Shelley DeHart
Director of Planning
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